
Appendix B  Observation email 1  Cllr Cathy Scott 
 
From: Cllr Cathy Scott  
Sent: 02 November 2020 10:41 
To: Cllr Eric Firth; Cllr Aleks Lukic; Philip Asquith  
Subject: Re: New Premises License 
 
Good morning Philip  

Sorry I am not supporting this application.  

There are several concerns I have 
 
The protection of children from harm 
 
Its near the new college in Dewsbury Town centre.  

Public safety 

The prevention of public nuisance 
There are already several off licences within the vicinity. We are currently working with 
officers to reduce crime in the town centre and drinking in the centre.  

I believe its also next to Top Snooker. I would be interested to hear what the Police have 
said or their comments on this application. 

Regards 

Cathy 
 
 
 

Cathy Scott  
Kirklees  
Cabinet Member for Housing & Democracy  

 


